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PEREGRINE FALCON CHICKS TO BE BANDED AT COURTHOUSE 
Annual falcon banding set for 3:30 p.m. Thursday, May 30  

 
Racine – Racine County, in partnership with Greg Septon of the Peregrine Falcon 
Recovery Program, has scheduled the annual banding of peregrine falcon chicks that 
have hatched on the Racine County Courthouse roof. 
 
The banding will be held at 3:30 p.m. Thursday, May 30, in the 10th floor lobby of the 
Racine County Courthouse, 730 Wisconsin Ave. The banding is open to visitors and 
media. 
 
Please enter on the east side of the courthouse, where you will go through security and 
take the elevator to the 10th floor.  
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